
NOTICE 

PELHAM CITY SCHOOLS 

Please see the details below regarding our upcoming 

Regularly Scheduled Board Meeting on March 19, 2024.

Due to Pelham City Schools Spring Break schedule, The Pelham Board of 
Education will convene for a Regularly Scheduled Board Meeting on Tuesday, 
March 19, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. The purpose of the meeting will be to recommend 
the approval of board meeting business and personnel. The regular meeting will 
also be livestreamed via YouTube at 4:00 p.m. (central time). A link to the 
livestream will be posted on the Pelham City Schools website at 
pelhamcityschools.org at a later time.

Location details for the Regularly Scheduled Board Meeting:

Pelham City Schools Central Office | 3160 Pelham Parkway | Pelham, AL 35124

Posted:03/07/2024

Mrs. Angie Hester-Board President - Mr. Robert Plummer-Board Vice President

Mr. Jeff Adams-Board Member. Mr. Bob O'Neil- Board Member. Mrs. Shannon White-Board Member 
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